Proposal from Operational Risk and Safe Sport:

Over the weekend at the La Mirada JAG meet there was an issue with enclosed structures. To
safeguard our athletes and also to be in compliance with MAAPP, the Safe Sport Chair and
Operational Risk Co-Chair came up with the following proposed recommendation for SCS:

At all USA Swimming sanctioned events held in Southern California Swimming, any temporary
structure cannot be fully enclosed without a minimum 5 foot open entry or clear windows
with an accessible 5 foot entry. Temporary structures are tents, canopies and tarps.



